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Dates for your Diary 
12th June—Y2 Primrose Assembly 
12th June—Reception School Trip[ 
26th June—Rec Beech Assembly 

30th June—KS2 Sports Day 
7th July—KS 1 Sports Day 

17th July—End of term 

Non-Uniform Day 
Friday 19th June is non school uniform day.  Dona-

tions are requested for the Summer fete. Please refer 

to the email sent out last week as each class has been 

assigned a different item.  

The Isle of Wighters are having a wonderful time. Pic-

tures are outside of the office if you would like to take a 

look. They have visited the zoo , the beech and been on 

an exciting boat ride, described by Mrs Chaplin as ‘like 

something out of 007’. We look forward to hearing all 

about it when they return on Friday.  



 

   

Café Crez 

The children In Year 5 and 6  who did not go to the 

IOW have been working very hard creating their 

own café. Doors will be open between 2pm and 4pm 

Friday 12th June. Come along and buy some of 

their delicious cakes and biscuits. Drinks will also 

be available. Not to be missed! Children must be ac-

companied by an adult. 

Be Aware! 

Some money was taken from an unattended pram on site 

Thursday morning. This has been reported to the Police and a 

crime number issued. Please make sure that you do not leave 

any valuable items unattended whilst on the school premises.  

Year 4 and Year 2 Primrose will be  

swimming 15th, 22nd, 29th,June & 6th, 13th July. Don’t forget 

swimming costumes and towels.  

Uniform Sale 

The Friends of Crewick will be holding a uniform sale outside of 

the office on Wednesday 24th June at 2pm.  

***************************************************** 

A number of parents have reported lost items of school uniform 

that have been labelled. Please have a look at your child’s jumpers, 

fleeces etc as they may have brought home someone else’s clothes 

by mistake.  


